[image: ]
[bookmark: _GoBack]PBI Parent Letter

Dear Parents, 

            I am informing you by letter that your child will have the opportunity to participate in a 2-week long project in my Geometry Honors course this semester. The title of this project is “Homecoming Cake Wars” and has two big components to it as well as lessons in between. These components are: 1) A field trip to the Publix cooking school, 2) A project at the end of the unit that combines all they learned in the unit. Your child will be working in a group with other classmates on this project and throughout the 2nd week of the unit and all daily lessons that are taught will be based on this project to help your child, and the rest of the class, to better understand required & state-mandated material for Geometry. 

            I wish to make your child’s experience in my class a safe and enjoyable one. Because I have planned a field trip into this project, I will be sending permission slips home with your child this week.    


            If you have any questions or concerns please feel free to contact me at lalala@school.edu. Additionally, you can reach me by phone at 352-222-9999 ext. 123 during regular school hours. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

Ms. McNeill & Ms. Zuefle
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